Declaration of objection
against the voluntary implementation of COVID-19 self-tests in schools
in the 2020/21 school year

In the coming weeks — also after the Easter break - your child can voluntarily take part in COVID-19 self-
tests at school.

If you, as a parent or legal guardian, do not want your child to carry out a self-test, you can declare your
objection to the school by submitting this form (declaration of objection).

In this case, a self-test will not be handed out to your child by the school and your child will not be tested.

Please note: The school can only take your declaration into account if submitted in due time.

You can cancel your revocation at any time with effect for the future. You can inform the school by post
or email or provide your child with a written statement. As parents or legal guardian, you are responsible
for ensuring that your declaration reaches the school on time.

This contradiction does not apply to testing ordered by the medical authorities due to infection protection.
The medical authorities will inform you about this.

First / last name of the student:
Address:

Telephone number / email address (of the parents or legal guardian):

| object to my child, who is under 18 years of age, carrying out a COVID-19 self-test at school.

place, date signature of a parent or legal guardian

name (in block capitals)

Please provide your child with the signed declaration of objection. The declaration of
objection will then be kept at school.



